
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From:  Rosalie McKenney 

Land Use Administrative Assistant 

                       

Date:   3/13/17 

 

RE:   Meeting Cancellation  

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the East Granby Planning & Zoning Commission for 

3/14/17 is postponed due to the impending blizzard.  It has been rescheduled to Thursday 

3/23/17 @ 7:00 p.m. A revised agenda will be sent next week. 
 

Cc: Board of Selectmen 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 


